
Subject: FW: Series 4 update - Kirkwood - Neils
From: presaledesign <presaledesign@vollrathco.com>
Date: 5/17/2021, 10:49 AM
To: David Bethel <ddb@davidbethel.com>

Good Morning David, Here is a new 4 series project.  It is due tomorrow! Ugh- sorry about the
last the last minute request.
Let me or Jim know if you have questions.
Thank you,
Jill

From: James Edson <james.edson@vollrathco.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 3:54 PM
To: presaledesign <presaledesign@vollrathco.com>
Cc: Jill Hundley <jhundley@vollrathco.com>; Michael Komendat
<mkomendat@vollrathco.com>; Anthony Bruni <anthony.bruni@vollrathco.com>
Subject: Series 4 update - Kirkwood - Neils

Please update:
1.
2.
3. Remove half of double tier breath guard as noted on sketch
4. Add a duplex receptacle on operator side of the 2nd unit from the right to accept the plug

of a Star Panini grill, model #PGT28I(Spec Sheet Attached
5. Add item #40843, refrigerated merchandiser drop in
6. Add end shelf on customer side left of the 3rd unit from the right.
7. All of the units should daisy chain together, with one plug going to an outlet.
8. Storage w/ sliding doors where applicable.
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